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Rules Committee,

Having a president put in office who did not earn the majority of votes twice in recent years is
unacceptable. The electoral system over- weights some votes and undervalues others. Make
every vote count equally. End this outdated system now!

Leigh Ann Arthur 
larthur40@aol.com 
60966 woods valley pl 
BEND, Oregon 97601
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